Kriston Sellier

id8 Agency

30 South Park Square
Marietta, GA 30060

Dear Kriston,

I wanted to take this time to thank you for your assistance with my recent design needs.
After acquiring a new company truck I wanted to upgrade the image I was projecting
around town from the “do it yourself” version to something that more accurately
represented my business. The amount of planning and design involved in my last vehicle
“wrap” was minimal and did not reflect the right image.

Being in the design build business gives me an extra level of appreciation for the process
you walked me through in redesigning my company’s image. From the conceptual
designs on the walls of your meeting room, to very precise computer renderings you
presented as we moved toward a final design; I was completely satisfied and impressed
with the amount of effort you put into such a seemingly minor project for your company.
I have great confidence that the service and professionalism I witnessed is standard
procedure for 1d8 and I am equally convinced that any referral I have in the future will
receive the utmost attention and care.

Thank you again for the great job on my truck, as well as the amazing design for my new
business cards. Each time I break out the new cards I get compliments and requests for
your number.

I wish you and your company continued success!

Thankfully yours,

Steven Roberts

Atlanta’s Built by Design, LLC



